
Spey Safe 

Friday 30 October 2020  

WELL DONE! 

Thank  you to everyone who is continuing to wear 

their face covering.  If we keep up the good work we 

can look at planning some fun activities for the end 

of term. 

HAND SANITISER 

There are now  Automatic Hand Sanitiser Dispensers in 

classrooms.  Please ensure you  use this to sanitise your 

hands each time you enter and leave a classroom. 

SPACE 

Please stick to guidelines and maintain your personal space. 

BREAK AND LUNCHTIMES 

We are sticking to the current guidelines and being outdoors as much as 

possible during breaks and lunchtimes.  We are waiting on a delivery of 

benches for the outdoor areas.  As the weather is turning colder please 

wear a Winter Jacket and as many layers as required to keep yourself 

warm. 


